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Public Notice: 
Roadwork on Chemin de la Rouge 

What is happening? 
The township of Arundel is undertaking major roadwork on Chemin de la Rouge Road as of 
Monday July 14. The project is expected to last until mid-October and will involve 
foundation improvements, gravel resurfacing, and drainage improvements. Some tree and 
brush pruning at certain locations will be required to improve safety.  

How will this aƯect traƯic? 
Chemin de la Rouge will not be closed during the construction period, but some areas will 
be accessible to vehicles in alternating directions, controlled by flag persons or temporary 
traƯic signals. Residents should expect temporary delays and reduced speed limits in the 
work zone. We advise motorists and cyclists to use alternative routes if possible, and to 
follow the signs and directions of the workers on site. 

Will I be able to access my entrance? 
The township is committed to ensuring that homeowners along Chemin de la Rouge  will 
have access to their entrances throughout the construction period. However, there may be 
times when the entrance is temporarily blocked or restricted due to the work activities. In 
such cases, the contractor will notify the homeowners in advance and provide alternative 
access arrangements. 

Where can I get more information? 
For more information, please contact the Town Hall at telephone number 819-681-3390 or 
by email info@arundel.ca.  We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this 
project. 
 
PS: please consider signing up to the town’s Info-Activities mailing list found on the home 
page of the township’s website www.arundel.ca 
  


